
From: Lake, Steven
To: Kelly Watkins (E-mail) <KWatkins@OHR.state.sc.us>
CC: Odom, Eleanor C <Eleanor.Odom@scdmv.net>

Date: 1/11/2005 5:35:38 PM
Subject: Agency Head Salary Commission Survey

Attachments: AHSurvey.agencies.xls

Kelly,

Attached is the survey results for DMV. We were not able to get a response from Louisiana and Tennessee. I hope I have 
put the information into the spreadsheet in such a way to be helpful to you. I tried to answer all questions based on the 
information provided by the other States. Some States were not forthcoming with salary information.

Thanks,
Steven
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